Industry Advisory from the Building & Safety Department

Changes to Weekend Inspections
Effective Monday, January 15" 2018

The City of Las Vegas Department of Building & Safety is making changes to the inspections
available on the weekends.

What is changing?

e We will no longer offer Sunday inspections.

e Saturday inspections will only be available to home owners.

e Photovoltaic and custom home inspections are not eligible for weekend inspections.

e Home owners needing to schedule a Saturday inspection must schedule with our
Dispatcher by 3:00pm on the Friday prior to the inspection.

e Contractors needing after-hours inspections can contact Dispatch for overtime requests.

These changes will allow us to provide better inspections services from Monday through Friday
for the development community. Our Dispatch number is (702) 229-6914.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251.

Kevin T. McOsker, P.E., CBO
Director, Building & Safety
City of Las Vegas
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